Mister B
B. Dugdale
Bbdall Centre

GB - London SEI 7 NA

8053 Zirich, 12th november 1984

Dear Sir

I thank you for your letter of octoberr8th and the pleasent takk

we had together at Bern.

I am sorry to say, that I cannot lay before you definitiv propo-
sitions. Time was to short. But I shall be glad to say that I am
highly interested.in our common work concerning the possibilities
we had disscussed. A special Shell- Cup for good results in the
technical proféssions, fpr imstance coneerning a finacial support
whose further development I can easily imagine.

The details of concrete possibilities and eventual formatities. I
have to disscuss and to clear with the president of the technical
commitéee.

Reagarding your meeting of middle of november, I take the liberty
to mark that we are interesded to find a solution already for the
next International Vocational Training Competitions at Osaka. We
know of corse that it concerns a Public Relationaction of your
company, which fulfils for the young trade workers a verry favourabde
aim and wich at the same time brings us indirectly the possibility,
to further wish a certain aimthe development of professidnl buisi-
ness workers in all trades.

In search of good possibilities, I should be relieved, if you, from
your point of view, could give me a possibel amount without obli-
gation, that you could propeee to those aims for the competitions.
Bereby yvou will get some information anddthe next constitution, which
has been accepted onlggat the first readingrehearsel.

I thank you for your effort and the contact at Bern, as well as for
the ideas to &nify aims and ours.

I will be at your disposal for further information.

Yours faithfully

Daniel Sommer





